
Mini Monsters visit the Nursery 
 

On Monday 27th March 2023, the Zebra Class 

(Nursery) welcomed The Mini Monster 

Creepy Crawly Roadshow! 

We are very grateful to the Kessingland 

Parish Council for funding this amazing 

experience and opportunity. 

Ed, from Mini Monsters, brought some very 

interesting animals in for us to explore and 

learn about.   

 

We met Gerald the Giant African Land Snail, Mildred the Millipede, Trinny the Tarantula, Winston 

the Bearded Dragon and Salsa the Milk Snake. 

We learnt lots of fun facts about these different animals.   

The snail’s favourite food is cucumber and the slimy part is called a foot!  The Millipede has 250 legs 

and we saw them being very wiggly!  

  

 

The tarantula is very delicate as its skeleton is on 

the outside of its body!  

 Winston, the Bearded Dragon made us all laugh 

as he ate worms with his sticky tongue and the 

milk snake was very soft to touch!    

 

 

 

It was a wonderful experience and the children were brilliant.  Ed said we all listened 

very well and he was very impressed with how careful we were with the animals.  It 

was lovely to see the children getting more confident as the activity progressed. 

Many thanks to the Kessingland Parish Council for supporting this opportunity.  

 

 

 


